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1710 Willow Cr Circle, Eugene, OR  97402 

Phone: 541-852-4004 Fax: 541-338-3051 

 

         January 25, 2018 

 

Rep.RickLewis@oregonlegislature.gov 

  

Rick Lewis  

State Representative  

House District 18 

 

Dear Representative Lewis, 

Thank you for your assistance in the much-needed and long-overdue safety improvement of 

lengthening the Aurora Airport runway. We have approx. 280 employees and use Aurora very 

regularly for access to our Wilsonville Office. Our current Aircraft has limits operating off 

Aurora; specifically, Aurora’s length limits the Aircraft we can consider for a future upgrade, 

and of course more runway will improve the safety of all operations! 

We see a significant economic benefit to the local area, a significant safety improvement, and 

no down-side to this improvement. 

  

Sincerely, 

Chip Goodman 

President, American Medical Concepts 
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